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As	an	owner	of	a	house	with	Solar	Panels,	I	feel	it	is	only	right	that	if	I	send	any	
excess	power	to	the	Grid	that	there	is	a	fair	price	(ideally	adjusted	automatically	
every	year)	for	the	homeowner.	We	are	all	in	this	together,	and	a	fair	feed-in-
tariff	needs	to	be	worked	out	by	an	independent	authority.	Thank	you.	
	
Peter	Tough		
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